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Chairman Berquist and Members of the Local Government Committee,  

I am submitting my proponent testimony on HB2160 

 

HB2160 Provides essential protections for municipal employees who report misconduct.   

Whistleblowers play a critical role in exposing fraud, abuse and safety concerns.   

Without protection, employees may fear retaliation and remain silent about serious issues.  

Protecting Whistleblowers benefits taxpayers by reducing corruption and ensures public funds are used 

responsibly. 

Transparency and accountability in government should be encouraged at all levels.  

This bill promotes honesty, integrity and good governance.  

 

 

Thank-you  

Tammy Minihan  

Republican Precinct Committeewoman  

Sedgwick County 

 

 


